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Pamela Lichty Drug Policy Action
 Group Support No

Comments: The Drug Policy Action Group strongly supports this measure. The bill
 itself eloquently explains the rationale for this change. Simply put, it's time to do away
 with the slang term for cannabis from the Reefer Madness era and replace it with the
 scientifically accurate term. This change will parallel the recognition of the various
 forms of this plant as a legitimate and uniquely useful herbal medicine. Thank you for
 hearing this measure today.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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